;... @@ 00O @ @ @
I

From:

Sent: 30 October 2022 15:31

To: Planning; Contact Centre

Subject: Malt Kiln Brow, Chipping.

Attachments: Chippingsite1.HEIC; Chippingsite2.HEIC; Chippingsite3.HEIC

A\

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Response to planning application 3/2022/0568

Proposal to build residential dwellings. Photos not uploaded but passed on to
officer for planning app file

Location on land to the rear of Malt Kiln House, Malt Kiln Brow.

We are enclosing 3 photos of the site taken 26/10/2022 which clearly indicate this site is under construction. This is
surprising since it is pending a decision on the planning application above.

Perhaps your enforcement office may wish to review this and the activity on the site, which includes the installation
of what looks like a site office. If the developer is conducting this activity on the site now without the relevant
planning permission then it clearly a breach of the law. It shows a clear disregard for the village, environment and
the local community and the developer clearly does not care the impact these actions have. We have planning

regulations for a reason and _

I look forward to your response.

Regards,




